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Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Thursday 29 April 2021

Dear parents

| am writing to let you know that Lloyd Newey has had a new addition to the family - a baby
boy! | know you would all join me in congratulating Lloyd and his partner and wishing them
well.

Lloyd will be on paternity leave and will be back on Wednesday 12 May. Sylvana Siddique,
who the children know well, will be taking the class in Lloyd’s absence.

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher



